From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: EB 2022-0200 Letter of Comment

Date: Thursday, November 24, 2022 3:54:13 PM

Attachments: -

erom: I

Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 11:03 AM

To: I

Good Morning all;

My Enbridge gas equal billing just went from 78 dollars per month to 145
dollars per month just last august.

This morning at 12:57am | received the update below from Enbridge Gas, I'm
sure most of you also received it, they snuck it in while we were sleeping???
How disgusting is that???

Some of the proposed increases are quite substantial and with the recent
increase by Enbridge and everything else spiralling out of reach for most

people, | can't imagine the OEB approving/justifying this increase.

We need to contact the OEB and Enbridge gas and tell them we have had

enough.

Are any of our elected officials keeping an eye on these people??

Happy Saturday.

Regards
Angelo Zeppieri





